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January 28, 1939

Mr. Albert Grobstein
4000 Cathedral avenue, N. ft.

Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Grobstein:

Mr. Eccles has asked me to acknowledge

and thank you for your letter of January 24. He

wished to have me express to you his appreciation

of your complimentary remarks concerning his re-

cent radio address before the National fi-adio Forum.

Yours very truly,

Lawrence Clayton
Assistant to the Chairman
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